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within the framework of the cooperation between our
Navies, I am pleased to bring to your attention the forthcoming SEAFUTURE 25, which
will take place in La Spezia between 29" September and 2" October 2025.

The event, in its 9th edition, is organised by an enterprise of private companies
with the support of the Italian Navy and represents a valuable opportunity to discuss
maritime issues with international experts, exploiting development of new capabilities and
technologies, and meeting manufactures, leading companies and stakeholders of the

maritime domain.

It is therefore a great honour for me to invite you together with your partner

and one staff officer to SEAFUTURE 25.

My staff is ready to provide you with any information you might need at the

following PoC: international.relations@marina.difesa.it.

Looking forward to meeting you soon.
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Commodore
Ivo VARK
Commander of the Estonian Navy



